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On 20 June 2017, representatives from the Taipei Economic and Cultural Mission in Ankara and the 
General Secretary of the Association of Central Asian Studies - Taiwan Dr. Chien-Yu Shih made a 
visit to and held a meeting at the Center for Eurasian Studies (AVİM). Central Asia, Turkey-China 
Relations, the One Belt One Road Initiative, and Turkey's policies towards the Central Asia region 
were discussed during the meeting attended by AVİM Analysts Özge Nur Öğütcü and Mehmet 
Oğuzhan Tulun.
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